
Up to $10,000 
THEFT FROM / ARSON OF USPS COLLECTION BOXES 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $10,000 for information leading to the arrest 
and conviction of the suspect(s) involved with a string of thefts from U.S. Postal Service (USPS) collection 

boxes in the greater Columbus, OH area, as well as arson of a collection box. 

The USPS collection boxes (similar to the above photograph) were targeted during a string of thefts 
between December 19, 2020, and December 21, 2020.  During that time frame, a USPS collection box was 

also set on fire at 715 Shawan Falls Drive, Dublin, OH 43017. 

If you believe your mail was impacted by these incidents, please file a report with Postal Inspectors at 
www.uspis.gov/report. 

 TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THIS PERSON YOURSELF 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 

All information will be kept strictly confidential. 




